
Coffee with the
Principal

All FRMA parents are
invited!

Join us for a greet and meet of FRMA’s
office staff, including our new Counselor,
Mr. Thompson & new Social Worker, Ms.

Baker.

Thursday, September 19, 2024
From 10:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. in the LRC

If you have any questions, please contact Parent
Liaison, Ms. Hernández at: (630) 299-7177




